
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

 
Sealed bids will be received in the Office of the Purchasing Services of the City of Fremont, 3300 

Capitol Ave., Bldg A, Fremont, California, for the following upcoming project: For additional 

information on the availability of bid specifications and drawings please contact the noted Project 

Manager for the project of your interest.  

 

PWC8771-Central Park Softball Complex Lighting: The improvements include the removal of all 

existing sports lighting luminaires, remove all mercury floodlights on poles 20 feet above grade, 

remove all wiring back to hand hole at base of poles, remove wiring and components associated 

with control of existing sports lighting located in the existing switchboard. Install new remote 

ballast, provide new wiring through pole, install new sports lighting luminaires, install additional 

lighting fixtures, install new lighting control, install wireless controls and related hardware, 

provide commissioning for lighting system to ensure aiming and photometric coverage, and other 

such items or details that are required by Plans, Standard Specifications and these special 

provisions. Engineer's Estimate is $350,000. Anticipated bid in April 2012. More Info, Project 

Manager: Mark Mennucci, phone: 510-494-4530, fax: 510-494-4721, email: 

mmennucci@fremont.gov  

 

PWC8767-Irrigation Controller replacement for Park System: The improvements include the 

replacement of all existing irrigation controllers and other related components of the irrigation 

systems, with a Calsense automatic system in 9 community parks (Central Park, Centerville, 

Irvington, Los Cerritos, Mission San Jose, Niles, Northgate, Sylvester Harvey, Warm Springs) and 

6 neighborhood parks (Arroyo Agua, Booster, Frank Fisher, Lone Tree, Old Mission, Rix). Work 

includes installation of flow sensors, master valves, trenching, or boring, for dedicated conduit, 

hubs and antenna, electrical connections, low voltage wiring connections, miscellaneous concrete 

and asphalt repair. Engineer's Estimate is $380,000. Anticipated bid in April 2012. More Info, 

Project Manager: Mark Mennucci, phone: 510-494-4530, fax: 510-494-4721, email: 

mmennucci@fremont.gov  

 

Information on obtaining plans, special provisions and standard proposal forms when available 

can be obtained from the City of Fremont Purchasing Services Office, 3300 Capitol Ave; Bldg. 

B., Fremont, CA, for additional information on any of the above listed projects please contact, 

City of Fremont Purchasing Services Dept. (510) 494-4620.  

 

 

CORINA CAMPBELL 

PURCHASING MANAGER 

CITY OF FREMONT 
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